

HG Load out PR-2 decision date is tommorrow

Lynch - DNR, Tabetha <tabetha.lynch@state.co.us>
To: "Kawcak, Miranda" <MKawcak@peabodyenergy.com>

Thu, Feb 18, 2021 at 12:01 PM

The decision date for PR-2 permit C1992081 has been extended to 3/12//21. [Quoted text hidden]